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Please vote to pass HB 4002 and make Portland a safe city for my employees to 

come to work and clients to patronize our business.  Allowing fentanyl to be smoked 

on streets and in Gateway park directly across from my business is not safe for kids 

of pets.  Drug paraphernalia and litter are dangerous and toxic to dogs and kids!  

Without a threat of jail or mandatory supervised treatment, drug addicts will not be 

inspired to recover and become productive members of society.  We need to give 

police and prosecutors stronger laws to go after drug traffickers and drug dealers.  

DA Mike Schmidt needs to be ordered to do the job of making this a safe city once 

again.  

 


